
Batesville Parks Department 

716 S. Park Ave. 

Batesville, IN 47006 

 

 

Batesville Parks is accepting donations for recycled picnic tables and benches to be used in Liberty Park, 

Brum Woods and along trails.  

These are recycled plastic picnic tables and benches that are maintenance free and last a very long time. 

These are ordered from Plastic Recycling of Iowa Falls and can be found on their website 

https://plasticrecycling.us/recreational/ 

Every year, they recycle more than 5 million pounds of plastic into environmentally sustainable 

products. This is the equivalent of 35 million milk jugs that would otherwise end up in a landfill.  

The Parks department has many of these products being used but need more to replace the old wood, 

metal, or concrete benches and picnic tables.  

This is a great opportunity to be environmentally friendly, makes a great gift, or a great way to 

memorialize a loved one. The benches or picnic tables can usually be placed at the donors desired 

location in Liberty Park, Brum Woods, along trails, or the new skatepark.  

 

New picnic tables are also needed in the shelters, starting with the BT&D shelter near the tennis courts. 

An entire picnic table can be donated or even ½ of a picnic table for $500. 2 plaques would be placed on 

each end of the table with your desired wording and these picnic tables would replace the wood ones 

currently in the BT&D shelter.  

 

 

 

DONATION FORM 

 

Name:  _________________________________________________ 

Phone:  _________________________________________________ 

Email:  _________________________________________________ 

 

https://plasticrecycling.us/recreational/


o 8’ Walk Thru Picnic Table, Cedar color, black legs. $1000  QTY ______ 

These are listed at $1,355 on the website (w/o shipping) and weigh 440lbs 

 

o ½ of 8’ Walk Thru Picnic Table, Cedar color, black legs      $500  QTY ______ 

 

o 6’ Malibu Bench, Cedar color, black legs.   $500  QTY ______ 

These are listed at $615 on the website (w/o shipping) and weigh163lbs 

 

These prices may vary because of shipping costs but WILL NOT be higher. Price includes shipping.  

There was a price increase in 1/2023! 

The parks department will assemble and install a 4” x 6” plaque with your desired wording below.  

Payment will be due AFTER the order is delivered and checks will be sent or dropped off to me with 

checks made to Plastic Recycling of Iowa Falls and I will send checks to them.  

 

PLEASE INDICATE WHAT INFORMATION YOU WOULD LIKE ON THE 4” X 6” PLAQUE. THERE IS NOT A 

LIMIT TO NUMBER OF LETTERS, WORDS OR LINES, BUT THE MORE INFORMATION, THE SMALLER THE 

LETTERING. MOST ARE 2-3 LINES.  

 

 

 

 

Thanks for your donation, and please contact me with any questions, 

 

Mike Baumer-Park Commissioner 

_______________________ 

 

812-212-0603 

mbaumer@batesville.in.gov 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


